

## Commissioner's Back-to-School Meeting

Connecticut State Department of Education | August 15, 2017

## Commissioner's Annual Back-to-School Meeting with Superintendents Francis T. Maloney High School 121 Gravel St, Meriden

## **AGENDA**

Commissioner Dianna R. Wentzell Welcome

Jennifer Straub, Principal, Maloney H.S. *Greetings* 

Madelyn Uryase
Pledge of Allegiance

Maloney Allegrettos
National Anthem

Fran Rabinowitz, Executive Director, CAPSS *Greetings* 

Maloney Allegrettos
Student music performance

Allan Taylor, Chair, State Board of Education

Message from the SBE

Robert Rader, Executive Director, CABE Greetings

Karissa Niehoff, Executive Director, CAS *Greetings* 

Mark Benigni, Meriden Superintendent Greetings

Deandre Riddle, Maloney H.S. Student Student-Centered Learning

Commissioner Dianna R. Wentzell Keynote Address

Fran Rabinowitz, Executive Director, CAPSS *Keynote Address*